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Reading at Home 

As we have finished a busy first week back at school and the children are  

settling back in to the daily routines, now is a good opportunity to update 

everyone about some of the changes that we have made regarding reading. 

This year we are totally determined to improve standards in reading for all 

children and as a whole school we are committed to making sure all children 

that attend our school become confident, fluent readers. Reading is a life 

skill and we want your children to be brilliant at it.   

As a school we are asking parents and carers to hear your child read 5 times 

each week. Ideally this would be each week night (or Monday to Thursday 

and once at the weekend) as little and often is proven to be a good way of 

learning. Reading time at home needs only to be really short –sharing a page 

or 2 is perfect. When children have finished reading please sign the reading 

record adding a quick comment.  In class children will be doing lots of    

reading as well –most of our Literacy lessons are based around different    

stories and books. Each day your child’s reading record will be checked and 

books quickly and promptly changed. 

When children haven’t been able to read at home children will be heard by a 

teacher at school. This is because as a whole staff team we are resolutely   

determined every child will become an excellent reader and that every child 

will reach their full potential in reading. The time when children will be 

heard read is the beginning of playtime. This is simply because this is the  

only time that teachers are not teaching. This will be for a maximum of 

5mins and then children will enjoy the rest of their break time.  

If you do have any more questions about reading or about good strategies for 

reading at home please do come and speak to your child’s teacher.  They will 

be more than happy to talk you through how we work and answer any    

questions that you may have. Thank you for your support with this. 

Dates for Your Diary 

September 

16th PTA AGM Meeting 

17th Dodgeball Competition 

 Yr 1 hearing tests 

 Open Night Nursery 

18th Reception Reading  

 Meeting 

19th EYFS pop up library 

 Nursery  Baseline meeting 

23rd T Taylor Assembly 

October 

1st Nursery Meetings 

3rd Influenza Vaccinations 

 KS1 pop up library 

 Football Competition 

8th Bewerley Park Visit 

 Godly Play—Creation 

 Stories 

 

Attendance 

Class % attendance this 

week (all pupils) 

RB 100 

1L 98 

1G 100 

2C  97 

3/4A 100 

3/4H 95 

3/4BC 98 

5W 99 

6T 100 

Total 98.8 

245 Minutes for this weeks late arrivals 



Please note Judo doesn't start for a few weeks. 



School is looking Amazing !!!! 



Notice Board 


